
NEWSLETTER WEEK ENDING 10th FEBRUARY 2023 

SAFEGUARDING NOTICE : Please note if you have a concern with regards to a child please contact Ms Fernandez our Designated 

safeguarding lead or Mrs Smith Responsible Named Person on 01274 545019  or office@hstb.co.uk  

Attendance 
Best attenders last week were 6J 98.8% Well Done! 

Whole school attendance for the week was 94.8%. 
Attendance for the year so far is still low at 92.4% 

Please note absences will now be queried and proof of illness 
will be required. 

Class  % Attendance  

6J 98.8% 

RC 98.5% 

6W 97.7% 

4I 97.7% 

3S 96.6% 

4B 95.2% 

5YP 95.2% 

2G 94.3% 

5SP 93.8% 

2G 93.6% 

3C 92.6% 

RM 91.5% 

1A 90.9% 

1D 90.0% 
Please ensure your child comes to school every day.  If 
your child is poorly, please remember to call school on 

01274 545019 option 1, to let us know the reason. 
PLEASE SUPPORT US TO IMPROVE ATTENDANCE. 

Upcoming events! 

Monday 6th – Children’s Mental Health Week 

Tuesday 7th February – Safer Internet Day  

Wednesday 8th February – Year 1 Industrial Museum Trip  

Thursday 9th February – Year 2 Skipton Castle Trip 

Friday 10th February – 4I Class Assembly 

Friday 10th February – School closes for half term 

Monday 20th February - School Opens 8.35am 

                                      

 

 

 

 

SAFER INTERNET USE 

We are picking up from children particularly in 

Year 5 and 6 online viewing of Youtube videos 

and Tictok videos of innapropriate content.                      

As you are aware we are able to place maximum 

control on the internet in school but not at home. 

We are asking that you carefully monitor the use 

of your childrens mobile devices and check what 

they are looking at. Most recently Year 6 

watching a You Tuber 6ix9ine. We all need to 

work together to protect our children ensuring 

they access only age appropriate content. 

 Paralympian visit   

On Thursday the 2nd of March we are delighted to 

have a visit from a famous UK Paralympian to talk 

to our children about aspirations and achieving 

your goals even in the event of adversity. There 

will be opportunities for the children to work 

alongside them. On Thursday we will have the big 

reveal assembly. Please look out for a letter 

coming home to see how you can help us sponsor 

this amazing event! 

 
 

‘LETS CONNECT’ 

This week is Children’s Mental Health Week 

and as a school we will be shining a spotlight on 

our children’s mental health during the week. 

This year’s theme is ‘Let’s Connect’ and 

Children and staff may dress as ‘Wacky’ as they 

wish for school on Friday 10th of February. 

Let’s Dress to Impress!! 
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